
 

 

November 20, 2020 

  

Notice of Late Arrival – Voyage H0467 
   

To all shippers, consignees, and valued customers: 

 

Due to severe weather, Hawaii voyage H0467 (November 13 departure) will be delayed. At 

this time, we're anticipating barge arrival in Honolulu on Tuesday, December 1. Weather over 

the next few days will allow us to better evaluate arrival time. We will send an additional notice 

next week with estimated arrival and availability dates.  

 

Please contact our customer service department or your sales representative with specific 

questions or concerns. Our Honolulu office (808-536-7033) will also be able to supply the 

latest updates. We recognize the inconvenience this may create, and we really appreciate your 

patience and continued support.  

Sincerely, 

Aloha Marine Lines  

  

  

 
Our mailing address is: 
Aloha Marine Lines, a division of Alaska Marine Lines, Inc. 
Terminal 115 
6700 W.Marginal Way SW 
Seattle, WA 98106 
 
 

 

 


